

CONSENT FORM

2023 NUTRITION PROGRAM

Dear Parents/Carers

The 2023 Henbury School Nutrition Program will commence on Monday of Week 2, Term 1, 6th February 2023.

From Tuesday 31st January to Friday 3rd February 2023 (inclusive), you must provide a packed recess and lunch for your child/ren.

As part of our school activities we offer parents/carers a nutrition program in which students are provided with recess and lunch throughout the school year. The cost of this program has increased by 50c per day to \$30.00 per week. This price factors in recent inflation and public holidays, but does not allow for adhoc absenteeism. If your child is going to be away for more than 2 days in the same week and we get a minimum of one weeks' notice, we can make a manual adjustment to your costs and will arrange for a credit note or refund to be processed.

We will invoice each participating child for a full Term of the Nutrition Program in advance and we will record payments as and when they are made against the invoice. You are not expected to pay for the full term upfront, we are happy to receive regular weekly or fortnightly part-payments. It is expected that your invoice will be paid in full by the end of the Term or your child's participation in the program may be suspended.

If you would like your child to participate in the nutrition program please complete the form below and return it no later than **Monday 30th January 2023** to commence from the first day of the program, Monday 6th February 2023.

Any consent forms received after 30th January 2023 will be processed on a weekly basis and your child can commence on the nutrition program in the week following submission of the form.

I consent to the	e child
being supplied with recess and lunch as part of the 2023 Nutrition Program. I agree to pay the weekly costs in accordance with the process stipulated above. I understand that adjustments to the costs of the program for allowable absences of my child will only be considered with one full weeks' notice of said absence. I will provide Henbury School with one weeks' notice in writing should I choose to withdraw the child from the program.	
SIGNATURE OF PERSON RESPONSIBLE FOR COSTS	DATE
Our Nutrition Program assists students in trying new foods, a variety of tastes, textures and colours. Please list any dietary requirements / food aversions / allergies for the child named above:	

If you have any questions regarding the program please do not hesitate to contact the school on henbury.finance@education.nt.gov.au or by calling 899 77077.